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ASHP Foundation Recognizes 2016-2017 Advanced Antithrombotic Management Traineeship 

Participants 

Three pharmacists complete intensive training to improve care of patients taking anticoagulants 

 

BETHESDA, MD (July 27, 2017) ― Three pharmacists recently completed the ASHP Research and 

Education Foundation’s Advanced Antithrombotic Management Traineeship. 

 

The Antithrombotic Traineeship is a focused five-month postgraduate program. This traineeship was 

created to prepare pharmacists to establish, maintain, and improve antithrombotic therapy programs that 

result in optimal patient-level, population, and healthcare organization outcomes. Each trainee was 

matched with a faculty mentor who supported them throughout the program. After completing the 

distance learning component, trainees participated in a five-day experiential education experience, which 

allowed them to work with experienced clinicians and manage evidence-based, patient-specific 

antithrombotic pharmacotherapy for patients.  

 

“The Antithrombotic Traineeship provides comprehensive didactic and experiential learning with experts 

in the field,” said Anne Rose, Pharm.D., traineeship faculty member and Anticoagulation Stewardship 

Program Coordinator at the University of Wisconsin Hospital and Clinics. “With all that is changing in 

anticoagulation, this program offers an excellent opportunity to stay current with practice standards and 

enables trainees to implement change within their home health systems. The Antithrombotic Traineeship 

provides participants with networking and mentorship opportunities that last well after the program is 

completed.”  

 

The 2017 trainees, specified by training site and faculty member, are: 

 

Bassett Healthcare Network 

Cooperstown, NY  

Faculty: Kelly M. Rudd, Pharm.D., BCPS, CACP 

 

Mark Huffmyer, Pharm.D. 

White House Clinic 

Irvine, KY 

 

Thomas Jefferson University 

Philadelphia, PA 

Faculty: Lynda Thomson, Pharm.D. 

 

 



   

Bassam Attlah, Pharm.D., M.S., BCPS 

Cleveland Clinic Abu Dhabi 

Reem Island, Abu Dhabi 

 

University of Wisconsin Hospital and Clinics 

Madison, WI 

Faculty: Anne Rose, Pharm.D. 

 

Yolanda McKoy-Beach, Pharm.D., CDE 

Howard University College of Pharmacy 

Washington, DC 

 

For More Information 
Learn more about the following traineeships being offered this year: 

 

 Advanced Pain Management and Palliative Care Traineeship 

 Critical Care Concentrated 

 Patient-Centered Medical Home 

 

 

About the ASHP Foundation 

The ASHP Research and Education Foundation (www.ashpfoundation.org) was established in 1968 by 

ASHP (www.ashp.org) as a nonprofit, tax-exempt organization. As the philanthropic arm of ASHP, our 

vision is that patient outcomes improve because of the leadership and clinical skills of pharmacists, as 

vital members of the healthcare team, accountable for safe, and effective medication use. Our mission is 

to improve the health and well-being of patients in health systems through appropriate, safe, and effective 

medication use. 
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Stephanie D. Brown, M.Ed. 

Director of Programs 

ASHP Foundation 

301-664-8618 
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Bethany L. Coulter, M.A. 

Director of Strategic Communications and Donor Relations 

ASHP Foundation 

301-664-8795 

bcoulter@ashp.org 
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